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14th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
As part of our ongoing commitment to supporting student health and wellbeing, we have signed up again 
this year to The School Health Research Network to access their National Student Health and Wellbeing 
Survey. The survey is managed by Ipsos MORI on behalf of Cardiff University. 
 
Please find attached a letter from Professor Simon Murphy of the SHRN, which explains the survey in more 
detail. Pupils will be shown a short video and power point presentation in tutor time, which will explain the 
survey process in more detail and allow further discussion at home. The survey is across both senior schools 
and all year groups from Years 7-13 and will be taken on a rolling timetabled programme, which will run 
throughout the second half of this Michaelmas term. 
 
May I draw your attention to the final paragraph of the letter and in particular, the request that should you 
wish to withdraw your child from the survey or from the data linkage research, please could you notify 
school reception. Please could you do this by Friday 20th October so that the proper logistical arrangements 
can be made. 
 
Should you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me for more information or to 
discuss further. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
 
Miss Fowler        

http://www.habsmonmouth.org/

